
City of Sarasota
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

www.SarasotaFL.gov

10th Street / Boulevard of the Arts Complete Streets

THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2024
City Hall Annex – SRQ Media Studio 
1565 First Street
Sarasota, FL 34236

Begins at 5:00 PM

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE PROJECT MANAGER: CORINNE ARRIAGA, TRANSPORTATION PLANNER

This meeting is intended to showcase the proposed 
design for the complete streets on 10th Street and 
Boulevard of the Arts and to gather community 
feedback. A Complete Street is an Age-Friendly 
design that promotes safe travel to and from a 
destination, whether walking, biking, riding transit, 
or driving a vehicle. A Complete Street is also 

accessible to all who utilize it and provides a sense of place for the community. Each complete 
street is unique to the community and can include different features like enhanced sidewalks, 
street lighting, benches, street trees and landscaping, public art, and more. Please take this 
opportunity to learn more about the proposed design and features.

The City of Sarasota, in compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA), provides reasonable 
accommodations for all official city proceedings. Persons with disabilities requesting an accommodation under the 
ADA should contact the City ADA Coordinator, Jake Brown, at least two business days prior to official city meetings 
by calling 941-263-6299 or ADACoordinator@sarasotafl.gov. 
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After incorporating public feedback from multiple surveys into the conceptual design, the City 
invites community members to a public meeting on Thursday, May 23, 2024, at the City Hall 
Annex - SRQ Media Studio, to review the proposed design and its potential impacts to the human 
and natural environment.


